
 
 

 
 
September 20, 2006 
 
Craig Maurer 
S2 Technologies, Inc. 
9466 Hunters Pond Drive 
Tampa, FL 33647 
 
 
Dear Craig, 
 
We have had excellent success working with you and S2 Technologies over the past year 
and I’d like to recap some of our accomplishments: 
 

• Our utilization of S2 resources to supplement our Customer Support Department 
has been extremely helpful.  Our customers have been highly satisfied with the 
rapid response time and with the deep product knowledge of the S2 consultants.  
Overall, our customer support has greatly improved because of our partnership 
with S2 Technologies. 

 
• Monica Sisk was a very valuable resource as a Senior Analyst on an important 

client project of ours.  She impressed our client with her experience and 
knowledge and her insightful recommendations helped us to provide the client 
with the right solutions solve their problems. 

 
• Barbara Gavron implemented Dynamics GP for one of our clients and did so 

practically single-handedly with professionalism and great skill.  This project was 
a major success and proved to us that we could hand S2 the entire responsibility 
for an implementation and it would be performed expertly.  I’d like to give a 
special thanks to Barbara who we would definitely ask for again when the 
opportunity arises. 

 
Once again, Craig, I’d like to thank you for the partnership you and your team have 
shared with InterDyn AKA.  I look forward to more positive achievements in the future. 
 



Warm Regards, 
 
Jack Ades 
Managing Director 
InterDyn AKA 
875 Sixth Avenue 
New York, NY 


